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Press Release
For Immediate Release
Community meeting to discuss Addiction Services & Ambulatory Detox
Ghent, NY January 8, 2018:  Please join Columbia County Pathways To Recovery for our continuing series of monthly community meetings regarding the opioid crisis.  Our next community meeting will be Tuesday January 16th at 630pm in the Library at Chatham High School, 50 Woodbridge Avenue, Chatham NY.  

TOPIC OF THE MEETING
Our guest speaker will be Kristin Hansen, Director of Addiction Services for Seton Health. Kristin will provide an overview of the addiction services offered through Seton Health and will talk about their newly launched Ambulatory Detox program.  After the presentation, we’ll continue the meeting with an open discussion about the problems facing our community as it is gripped by this pandemic.  All are welcome to add to the discussion.

BIO OF THE PRESENTER
Kristin Hansen, MEd, CASAC, has been Director of Addiction Services since 2009.  Prior to that, she was the Program Manager for the SPARC Program.  She has also served as a Chemical Dependency Counselor.  She graduated from Salisbury University with a Master’s Degree in Psychology. 
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Columbia County Pathways To Recovery (CCPR) is a 501(c)(3) not for profit based in Ghent.  We provide comprehensive resources for individuals and families impacted by the crisis of substance use disorder.  We offer hope, awareness, advocacy, education and pathways for those who seek support, relief and recovery.  We can be reached via our website at columbiapathwaystorecovery.org or at facebook.com/columbiapathwaystorecovery or by phone at 518-966-2775.  We also run a Recovery Helpline staffed by recovery volunteers that is available 9am to 9pm 7 days a week and can be reached by calling 877-HOPE-365.


There is #HopeInRecovery.
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